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· Many Free and Charitable Clinics currently provide a wide range of women’s health services, and many others are equipped to provide such services but are currently at capacity on what they can do. We continue to see huge demands on our clinics for a wide variety of health care services including women’s health services, and many communities have limited resources to meet those demands due to the continued need as well as issues with decreased funding and volunteer staffing.
· Policymakers need to understand that the face of the medically underserved is not what they might picture.  All types of people rely on our clinics for services; it might be a single mom with two part-time jobs or the young professional who is just starting out in a job that doesn’t offer benefits.  In fact, approximately 83% of our clinic patients nationwide are employed.
· Free and Charitable Clinics have been meeting the needs of the uninsured and under insured women for many years.  Many clinics across the country provide certain women’s health services, including breast and cervical cancer screenings and STD testing. Our clinic currently provides the following services: ________.
· If the government does withdraw funding for Planned Parenthood, our clinic will do as we always have done, serve those who need women’s health and primary health services to the best of our ability and within the means of our limited resources.  We will continue working to ensure that the medically underserved have access to affordable quality health care.
· Free and Charitable Clinics serve as a safety net. If the government does withdrawal funding for Planned Parenthood, we will do as we have always done, step up and attempt to serve those who need help as our resources allow.
· Policymakers must understand though in many states, Free and Charitable Clinics are at or near capacity due to patient demand and a lack of funding. The problem is more acute in those states that have not expanded Medicaid though the Affordable Care Act.   
General ACA – Repealing Obamacare Talking Points:
· In communities all across the country, clinics such as ours are leveraging public/private partnerships, volunteers and donations to provide health care services to the medically underserved.  With the rising cost of medication, lack of dental and other specialty care and the high cost of deductibles, there are many who still do not have access to needed health care even after implementation of the ACA.

· The Affordable Care Act was just a first step in providing access to affordable health coverage for some Americans; it was not a final step in providing care for ALL Americans. Whether the ACA continues or if it is repealed, Free and Charitable Clinics will remain an important part of the country’s safety net, even after the implementation of the ACA.

· In the upcoming months and years, doctors, hospitals, navigators, states, clinics and patients will be addressing the needs of the medically underserved with respect to affordability, accessibility and portability of primary, specialty and dental care as well as medication access. 

· One of the most common misconceptions about how the United States will look after the full implementation of the Affordable Care Act (ACA) is that there will no longer be a need for our clinics to continue to provide charity care as a member of the safety net.
·  Many people are surprised to hear that even after full implementation of the ACA, according to the Congressional Budget Office, there may be as many as 29 million people, including documented, undocumented and those who are eligible for Medicaid but reside in states that are not going to expand this program, who are still without access to health insurance.

